LOWER MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP

 MEETING OF BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

ORDINANCE WORKSHOP
July 19, 2021
     The Lower Mifflin Township Board of Supervisors met on July 19, 2021 for an ordinance workshop. 

Clint Barrick & Jake Fealtman were present. The meeting was called to order by CB at 3:02pm  
ADMINISTRATIVE: Bill list presented for PSATS CDL program compliance due to FCMSA requirements for townships.  CB,JF  Resolution and Ordinance presented to the board regarding the trash collection agreement with Southhampton Township. Board will review for the July 29, 2021 meeting. 
ORDINANCE DISCUSSION: Supervisors discussed more items to be included in a Property Maintenance Code to go along with the Zoning Book that LMT has in place.  Items were added to ensure clarity for the residence of LMT.  Another workshop will be held mid-August to continue discussion the Code and items that need added.  
ADJOURNMENT: 5:05pm
Respectfully Submitted,
Brandi Lay, Secretary                       
